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Full Implementation of Electronic Release Order (eRO) for all inbound cargo on 1st June 
2021 
 

TO:  ALL VALUED CUSTOMERS 

 

Members of Hong Kong Container Terminal Operators Association (HKCTOA) have announced to go for 

paperless release of import containers in full scale with effect from 1 July 2021. As of that date, the 

presentation of QR code at the container terminals’ gatehouse will become the mode for the release of import 

laden containers to truckers. 

 

For HKCTOA’s official notice, pls visit the below website: 

http://www.hkctoa.com/net_resources/news/Announcement_for_eRO_2021%20_20210319_.pdf 

 

To facilitate terminal operation, paper Import Release Order will not be issued from T.S. Lines Limited for all 

inbound HKG shipments effective since the master vessel eta HKG: 1st June 2021.  

 

Please prepare in advance to proceed registration through the One port platform: 

（eRO）： 

Website: http://reg.oneport.com/ 

Tel: (852)-3669 1407 

 

Remark: Members of HKCTOA include Asia Container Terminals, COSCO-HIT Terminals, Goodman DP 

World, Hongkong International Terminals, and Modern Terminals. 

 

For any enquiries, please feel free to contact our sales department at: 

Inbound Section: 3413 2214 / 3413 2125 / 34132164 / 34132171/2127 

 

                                    Best Regards, 

                                               T.S. LINES LTD  


